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3% QOct, 2024
Dear Principal,

Our school has gained the significant trust and recognition from students and their parents over the years since
2006. All our successful applicants for the recent three years’ Secondary 1 Discretionary Places were mainly

Band | students. This clearly demonstrates the great support and trust from the public of the community.

In order to let educators, parents, students and the public understand the mission and vision of our school, we
will hold School Open Day on 30™ November 2024 (Saturday). We will provide more information regarding
our teaching and learning. There will be an informative admission talk and therefore, we would like to warmly

invite you, your teachers, students and their parents to join us on this meaningful occasion.

Attached please find the 2023/2024 leaflet of our school for your reference. Our updated 2024/2025 version will
be published in November this year. Please kindly complete the reply slip so we can send you sufficient copies
| of leaflets in mid-November. If we do not receive your reply before 10 October 2024(Thurs), we will send you

20 sets of leaflets about our school, Sixth Form College and our Open Day for your reference.

Apart from the above-mentioned, our Charity Bazaar cum CoolSTEAMaker Festival will be held on 22"
March 2025 (Saturday). Further details will be announced in January 2025. All school principals, teachers,

students and their parents are cordially invited to join us.

Finally, we would be glad to provide an admission talk for your students and their parents or give a short speech
in the parents’ talk of your school to share the most up-to-date information about our school. If you would like
us to visit your school, please fill in the reply slip and fax it to us at 2194 5718. If you have any enquiries, please
do not hesitate to contact teacher Mr. CHENG YUK at 2194 5707.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Mr Wo&@umg Ki

‘l Yours faithfully,
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| Principal of PLK Tong Nai Kan Junior Secondary College



